DAVID Y. IGEGOVERNOR

WENDY DANIEL PRINCIPAL



KEITH HAYASHI SUPERINTENDENT

JANETTE F. L. SNELLING COMPLEX AREA SUPERINTENDENT

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION KEALAKEHE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

74-5118 Kealakaa St. KAILUA-KONA, HAWAII 96740 PH: 808.313.7900 – FAX 808.327.4347

August 3, 2022

Dear KES Families,

Welcome to the 22-23 school year. We are excited to get going and so happy to welcome both students and parents back to campus. There are some exciting things happening on campus this year. Success For All (SFA) is being implemented as our new reading program in all classrooms. Keep a look out for more information via Class Dojo and School Messenger. If you have not signed up for either of those, please let us or your student's teacher know and we can help. We will be having monthly meetings for parents to come ask questions, see some of the things students will be doing in their reading classes, and share success stories of our teachers and students.

I would like to also welcome back our entire administration team this year. We are all back and ready to help in any way we can. Here is who they are and how to reach them should you have any questions. We are not in our offices a lot during the school day, so cell numbers are better:

- Wendy Daniel: Office: 313-7911, cell: 286-8045
- Dayne Snell-Quirit for Pre school, Kindergarten, and 1st grade
 - Contact numbers: office: 313-7912, cell: 286-6218
- Kealii Freitas for 2nd and 3rd grade
 - Contact numbers: office:313-7913, cell: 286-6932
- Sarah Lokosuka for 4th and 5th grade
 - Contact numbers: office:313-7921, cell: 286-7217

We will be starting a monthly newsletter at the end of each month. Make sure to check Thursday envelopes for this and other important information sent home as well. We also now have an updated Facebook (Kealakehe Elem) and Instagram(@kealakehewarriors) accounts. Be sure to find us and follow as we will be posting a lot of happenings going on here at school. As I am sure you all have heard, new Covid protocols have been put in place. The biggest change is masks are optional. Please call us if you have any questions about what you should do if your child is sick or tests positive.

Thank you,

Wendy Daniel Principal

To request an interpreter or translation services please contact the Student Services Coordinator @ (808) 365-3735. (Para pedir servicios de traducción, favor de llamar al 328-2727 y hablar con la Coordinadora de Servicios Para Estudiantes.)